
 
 

 

3rd July 2020 

 

Dear parents and carers 

 

Year 6 provision within the Trust 

 

Further to my previous letters, we have recently been undertaking a review of pupils returning to school 

in order to determine if there is capacity for more to return. 

 

I have previously stated that we will only develop our provision when it is safe to do so for all members 

of our school community. This has meant a further review of the needs and risks of all children to 

determine if they would be able to engage appropriately in our new school environment. 

 

I am now in a position to invite Year 6 pupils back to school from the week 6th July. In order for us to 
determine what days and timings could be accommodated it is important that you contact your child’s 

school to let them know if you wish to take up the offer of a place. This would only be on a part-time 

basis, is most likely to be at the end of the week, and will finish on 17th July. Each of our schools will be 

determining its own arrangements based on its capacity and current pupil numbers. 

 

It is important that you respond by midday on Monday 6th July. If we do not hear from you by this 

time, we will assume that you do not wish to take a place. Further details will be provided to parents who 

request a space early next week. 

 

Thank you for your support, and look forward to seeing some of our children over the next few weeks. 

 

With very best wishes 

 

 
 

Mrs Alison Nettleship 

CEO 

Discovery multi Academy Trust 


